
FIWMD 
JULY 12, 2021 @ 5:30 PM 

ZOOM 
ADOPTED WORKSHOP MINUTES 

 
David Burnham, Chair 
Bob Evans, Treasurer 
Sarah Malinowski, Secretary 
Kevin Carroll 
Tryn Collins 
 
All commissioners with the exception of Kevin Carroll were present. 
 
The minutes of June 28, 2021 were reviewed. 
 
There was discussion of making a change to the handbook. Now that marijuana use is legal in NY the 
handbook needs to specify that marijuana is not permitted on District property. It will be proposed at 
the next monthly meeting. 
 
Bob presented a letter that he wants to submit to Casella, the board asked him to send it on his own  
behalf. 
 
There was discussion about the advisory committee. The board believes they need to set parameters in 
order to create a constructive role. The first role could be for them to review and submit thoughts on 
the report from Casella (it has not yet been received). 
 
Submitted by, 
Beth Stern 
 


